
 
 

 

 

August 22, 2008 

 

 

Dave Danner, Executive Director 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504 

 

RE: Docket TG-080868 Replacement Pages and Petition for LSN 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Enclosed are replacement tariff pages for Docket TG-080868 filed at staff request.  We also wish 

to withdraw the following pages: 

 

1
st
 Revised Page No. 33 

3
rd

 Revised Page No. 40 

3
rd

 Revised Page No. 41 

3
rd

 Revised Page No. 42 

2
nd

 Revised Page No. 43 

2
nd

 Revised Page No. 44 

 

The company is petitioning the commission for an exemption to WAC 480-70-271 (customer 

notice requirements) to allow staff recommended revised yard waste rates to go into effect on 

less that statutory notice per WAC 480-70-276.  The revised yard waste rates are higher than we 

originally proposed.  We request less than statutory notice to allow our company to begin 

recovering the revenue that we have demonstrated we need. 

 

If you have any questions please call me at (425) 646-2426. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joseph Garza 

Sr. Market Analyst 

(425) 646-2426 voice 

425) 646-2440 fax 


